
 
 
 
 

      

PLEASE BE ADVISED THAT HARRISON PARK DRIVE WILL BE CLOSED FROM THE SOUTH END OF THE 

GETGO GAS STATION ALL THE WAY TO THE EAST SIDE OF HARRISON PARK LANE, BEGINNING ON OR 

ABOUT JULY 31, 2023, FOR A SANITARY SEWER MAIN CAPACITY IMPROVEMENT PROJECT. THE ROAD IS 

EXPECTED TO BE OPENED TO TRAFFIC ON OR ABOUT APRIL 1, 2024.  

DURING THE PROJECT THE PORTION OF HARRISON PARK DRIVE SHOWN ABOVE WILL BE COMPLETELY 

CLOSED TO TRAFFIC. ALL BUSINESSES WITHIN THE HARRISON COMMERCE PARK DEVELOMENT WILL 

CONTINUE TO HAVE ACCESS VIA 56TH AND THE SERVICE DRIVES CONNECTING HARRISON PARK DRIVE 

BETWEEN POST ROAD AND HARRISON PARK LANE.  

THIS PROJECT INCLUDES THE INSTALLATION OF NEW SEWER MAIN IN HARRISON PARK DRIVE AND 

ASSOCIATED EASEMENTS AS WELL AS LIFT STATION IMPROVEMENTS TO THE LIFT STATION LOCATED AT 

5355 POST ROAD.  

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS OR CONCERNS, PLEASE CONTACT LAWRENCE UTILITIES AT 317-524-6305.  


